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Club PrClu  

President’s Report 

Annual General Meeting 

The 120th Annual General Meeting of the Club was held on Monday evening.  Apart from 

annual reports presented by officeholders, main points are as follows: 

- Elections 

The following were elected unopposed as the Club’s office holders and committee members 

for 2024: 

President: Richard Crowe 

Vice Presidents: Karl Stratton & David Butler 

Secretary: Vacant, no nominees 

Treasurer: Ian Titter 

Club Captain: Jody Bound 

Vice Club Captain: Robert Butler 

Ladies’ Club Captain: Fay Rowe 

Course Convenor: Robin Broadmore 

Committee: Robert Butler, Rob Fraser, Garry Johnson, Ivan Rangitonga, 

 Brian Rattenbury and Ken Roycroft 

Club Handicapper: Robert Butler 

Bar Convenors: Nicole Mancer & Rob Fraser 

Congratulations to all who were elected and we look forward to a successful 2024. 

Unfortunately, the Secretary role was not filled:  if anyone wishes to put their hand up, 

please contact me. 

- Finances 

The Club’s finances continue to be in good heart, with net profit of $42,927 for the financial 

year ending 30 September 2023 and healthy financial reserves. 

- Subscriptions 

Members will be pleased to learn that annual subscriptions for 2024 are being held at 2023 

levels. 

- President’s Annual Report 

For those who did not attend the AGM, my 2023 Annual Report is attached for information, 

and will also be available on the Club’s website. 

MANUKORIHI GOLF CLUB

INC.
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Christmas & New Year 

As this is the last newsletter for the year, I would like to wish everyone all the very best for a 

safe and happy festive and holiday season. 

To good health and good golfing in 2024! 

Richard Crowe 

Club Captain’s Report 

Hello to all, hope all is well. 

LAST WEEK: We saw the shootout day completed with some great play and the winners 

were Gordie and Chop so that’s RACHELLE QUINN and ROBERT BUTLER.  

In the senior division there was controversy with 

the chip off spots picked. So well-done BOO 

BOO, that’s how we like it. Not so sure on the 

other division but they didn’t go hungry that’s for 

sure and also a mention to the second-place getters 

Teddy and Jansy well do lads. 

XMAS period: Well, we have the Purdie cup for 

those who want to play-- otherwise it will be a 

self-haggle so please take care over Xmas and 

be safe. 

Club opening day 2024 will be held on the 27th 

January mass start 09.30 so be there by 8.30 

cheers and this will be a good club competition 

to start the new ahead. 

Club house cover over the Xmas period, Joy 

East will be on and if you want to give Joy a 

break that would be nice so she can pop out for 

a game etc. 

NEEDED: If you have any old sets of clubs that would be suitable for kids, can you 

catch up with Esther White, please. She is looking at teaching some of the kids and JR 

how to play the game and could do with some gear etc cheers. 

Thanks for your time this year and special thanks 
to the match committee for all your efforts.  
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Merry Xmas from all the match committee????????? 

  
  

 

Thanks for your time Lofty and Chop.  
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Volunteer’s Day 

To all volunteers who have contributed their time and efforts to the club this year, you are 

invited to come along on Sunday 10th December to the Club for a BBQ and refreshments to 

recognise your efforts. Be at the clubhouse at 1pm and we will set off for 12 holes of golf 

with refreshments to follow. 

Cheers 

Robin  

Waitara New World Wednesday Club 

Potential rain must have frightened many away today as only 27 took 

to the tee boxes.  The theme of the day was hitting fairways and that 

was all Pooch coming in with 14 of the narrower grass strips found.  

The top Stabby’s going to Cliff Oxxy and John Skully with 39 points 

followed by Dave Yates on 37 points. 

Four 2s to Cliff Oxenham, Kerry Edgcombe, Kevin O’Donnell, Tony Bromfield  

8 great raffle prizes taken home 

Good golfing 

JR 

PRO TIP – back to basics  

The Putting Grip which is widely taught when a 

golfer first starts is called the reverse overlapping 

grip. If you are right-handed, place your left 

forefinger down the outside of your right hand. It 

may curl around your little finger or straight down 

along all your fingers. It is a personal feel, 

whichever feels comfortable. (Lefties do the 

opposite of course.)   This grip is recommended 

because it helps keep the Back of the Left Hand 

going forward thus keeping the CLUB FACE 

SQUARE towards your TARGET!!   In the world 

of golf there are many different styles & putters but 

try the REVERSE OVERLAPPING GRIP 

FIRST before the others you might just find that 

YOU LIKE IT!!!    

Good Luck & Good Golfing. 

Professional John Garner.  
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Bar Roster   

Please remember that if your 

duty date does not suit, 

please swap with someone.   

Huge thanks for your time 

given to our club each 

month. Nicole Mancer 

 

 

Clubhouse Copies Printed courtesy of Revital Fertilizer 

 
Manukorihi Golf Club Newsletter Editor: Martin Nobbs   Mob: 021 930 594 

Email: nobbsm@gmail.com 

 

Welcome To Our Newest Members 

Matthew Harris 

    
 

December Bar Roster (Volunteers needed please see Nicole 

Mancer) 

Date     Time to 

2pm              

Time 2pm to 5pm 

Dec Nicole Nicole 

mailto:nobbsm@gmail.com
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Position available 

Our club is looking for an in-house caterer for the 2024 golf season. 

This position is self-managed own run service to our members in an equipped 

kitchen. Required club days and tournaments. 

Paid cleaning position of clubhouse amenities is also available. 4 hours per 

week. 

Any further information required please contact Marie 0273552349 

 

Everyone coming to enjoy our course between 11 December and 2nd February 

there will be a detour. You will need to drive into Waitara township then thru 

SH 3 onto Princess Street. Please expect 5-minute delays at the intersection. 

Sorry for the inconvenience 
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72 Holes in one day so proud to be part of this event please support our team "Fairway to Heaven" and donate on link below: 

https://longestday.org.nz/t/fairway-to-heaven... 

https://longestday.org.nz/t/fairway-to-heaven...
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